







## **Making Clare House a Home**

## Volunteers on a mission

Some of you may have already heard us buzzing about **Tony Astarita**, a very motivated young man seeking his Eagle Scout rank, nominated as **Central Penn Parent**'s *Caped Crusader* and acknowledged on **ABC 27** in May(click here to see the coverage) for the work he's doing at Clare House!

Tony has volunteered countless hours planning, raising money, and actually beautifying our backyard, and we cannot say thank you enough!

Since October of 2015, Tony has written a grant and sent out an appeal letter to raise the funding needed to accomplish all of his goals for Clare House. Replacing the well loved backyard playset and fence, installing new shelves in the shed, mulching and putting up 4 raised garden beds and filling each with veggies and flowers alike-- Tony and his group of scouts/leaders have been hard at work, and we want to celebrate his project, and thank him for his initiative, creative problem solving, flexibility, and thoughtfulness.

It's volunteers like Tony that make Clare House not just a house, but a home.



## **WE WANT YOU:**

## To lead our organization

Clare House is currently taking applications for new members for our board of directors. As a community benefit organization we seek a board that is a true representation of our community, and diverse in perspectives and skill sets. To be effective at serving Lancaster County, we are looking for individuals who are passionate and motivated demonstrating leadership qualities and willing to commit to a 3 year term.

Please email Executive Director Eva Dombrowski for more information if you are interested at Eva@ClareHouseLancaster.org





